
A level students at Fullbrook School have once again achieved a fantastic set of 
results. Congratulations to all our students, their parents and teachers for the 
hard work that has gone on this year, culminating in all students achieving 
university places or further career paths of their choice. Fullbrook achieved a 
100% pass rate at A level, with 41% of all grades at A*-B and 77% at A*-C. 
Fullbrook strives to ensure that everyone can be better than they ever thought 
they could be.  
 
With 17% of our students achieving A* or A, we are would like to congratulate 
Sarah Miller, Melissa McCrow, Evie Fisher, Sam Hill and Megan Robinson for their 
three A*/A grades 
 
Mrs Moore commented that “I am delighted to be able to celebrate such a good 
set of results with Fullbrook 6 students who have worked so hard to achieve their 
goals. We are delighted to see how many students have done better than they 
ever thought they could.”  
 
As a school that specialises in Science Maths and Technology, we are proud that 
everyone who studied in these subject area have passed with excellent grades. 
43% of students achieved A*-A in Maths or Further Maths. 
 
Fullbrook School will continue to follow the aspirations and progress of the year 
group with interest. Our expectations for their success in the future are very high. 
 

The Fullbrook community inspires an active passion for learning in everyone.  

We challenge, respect and support each other to be better than we ever thought we could 

be. 

 


